
 

 

 

Oregon Pre-License Contractor Test 
If you are studying to be a construction contractor in Oregon, here are two big changes you should know about. 

April 7, 2015 – Test updated to reflect latest reference manual  

 The test you must pass to apply for your contractor license is based on the Oregon 

Contractor Reference Manual. Starting April 7, the test will be based on the 11th edition of the 

manual.  

 If you have the 10th edition of the manual, you can still take the test but may encounter some questions 

that are based on updates from the 11th edition. 

 You can buy the 11th edition from the Builders Book Depot at http://buildersbookdepot.com/. Or, call 

1-800-284-3434.  

 Remember, you must take the pre-license test and obtain your license within two years of the date 

you completed your pre-license training. If you miss this deadline, you must take the training again. 

May 18, 2015 – Change in test administrator 

 May 18: If you don’t take your test before May 18, you will reschedule your test through a different 

company, PSI Services. Test sites will be different. 

 May 1: Even though testing won’t begin until May 18, PSI (candidate.psiexams.com) will start 

signing students up for tests on May 1.  

 May 1: The CCB website will have details about how to contact the new test administrator. 

 May 10: The last day Prometric will schedule any tests. 

 Test cost: The test that starts May 18 costs $60. All test takers will have up to three hours to complete 

the test. 

 The test is the same as the one that will be given as of April 7. It is based on the 11th edition of the 

Oregon Contractor Reference Manual. 

Other 

 April 1: A Spanish version of the 11th edition Oregon Contractor Reference Manual should be 

available through the Builders Book Depot.  

 

Questions? Contact the Construction Contractors Board at 503-934-2227 


